
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, December 20, 2021 

 “A” Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead!  

Please join us in donating socks for those of Milwaukee County.  For the homeless, besides shelter 
one of the biggest needs is socks. Living on the street, many unsheltered people rarely take their 
shoes off.  The greatest need is men’s wool socks size L/XL, but any socks men, women, and 
children will be greatly welcomed! 

 
How are you celebrating the holidays?  We have something for you! Come and watch our very own 3 
O’clock Jazz, Jazz Ensemble, and the Ryan Meisel Quartet play all flavors of jazz including songs 
from Charlie Brown and Happy Feet. The concert is collecting donation items to help the Milwaukee 
Homeless Veterans Initiative so any donations are strongly encouraged. These items can include 
canned food, applesauce cups, and unopened nonperishable items. So please mark your calendars 
for 7pm on December 21st and join us for smooth jazz and free school cookies afterwards. 
 
Reminder that this week at Arrowhead, we will feature Holiday Spirit Dress-Up days. 
 
Tomorrow: Tuesday,,December 21st (The FIRST DAY OF WINTER) we feature ‘Twas the Night 
Before Christmas”. Feel free to wear your favorite Christmas or other Pajamas!  
 
Then, on Wednesday, for our final day before Winter break, it’s DECK THE HALLS at Arrowhead! 
Wear red and green or your favorite holiday sweater! 
 
Students, are you missing a water bottle, hoodie, or something else? This would be a good time to 
look at the Lost and Found table located just outside of the office. Any items left over after semester 
will be donated.  
 
Also, this week would be great time to remove any food or extra items from your locker.  
Thanks for your help and cooperation to keep our school clean.  
 
 
 

 
 
***************************************************************Do Not Read Below Unless Told To Do So 

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting 

a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should 

bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.    

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your 

parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 


